
Oriental Motor Asia Pacific Pte. Ltd. Notice of Price Revision 

 

                      18th Jan 2022 

                             

                           Notice of Price Revision 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

In response to the recent sharp rise in the prices of raw materials and parts, 

as well as the rise in transportation and labor costs, we have made repeated 

corporate efforts to improve productivity and reduce costs, but it has become 

extremely difficult to maintain a stable supply and quality at current prices. 

 

Therefore, we regret to announce that we will be revising our prices starting 

with orders placed in April 2022, as described below. 

 

We would like to ask for your understanding and cooperation in this matter and 

would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

 

１． Products affected; All products 

  

２． Price increase rate; 10% increased* 

  

３． Price revision Date; Effect on orders received from April 1st 2022  

 

*Revision rates are different for some products. 


